4.3 (j)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: 1400 baseline road

From: S Dale

Sent: January 22, 2021 2:26 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: 1400 baseline road

Hi

| am opposing this development. It seems although notices were to be sent to homeowners | know | did not receive
one. Let’s save some green space.

Thank you

Gwen Dale



